
Community News From YOUR Hillside Community Council 

 
Are you interested in staying up to date with what is happening in your community? 

*********** 

Ever wish your voice could be heard? 

********** 

Concerns about roads, crime, or zoning issues? 

  

As a resident of the Hillside Community, you are a member of the Hillside Community 
Council.  Join our mailing list to receive our newsletter.  Get up to date information on: 

Local projects/developments 

Community Events 

Updates from State and local elected officials 

Issues that directly affect your neighborhood 

 

Send an email request to: hillsidecommunitycouncil@gmail.com with subject line, 
“Newsletter”. 

Come meet your neighbors at YOUR Hillside Community Council.  This non-profit group 
is committed to not only being your local resource for things that directly affect you, but 
also strives to be a positive forum, with the goal of improving our community. 

Please join us for our next meeting, at 7 PM on Wednesday, January 24, 2018, at 
O’Malley Elementary School.  Light refreshments provided.  For more information go to: 
www.hillsidecommunitycouncil.com or contact one of your board members directly.   

President:  Bruce Vergason      907.947.6450  

Vice President and Secretary:  Todd Brownson    907.406.0792   

Treasurer:  Lance Powell       907.444.1868  

FCC Delegate and Registrar:  Sarah Denson     480.529.5401  

Board Member:  Don Fall  Board Member:  Pam Massey  Board Member:  Jan Edwards 


